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Winter Sports Season 

 

 Congratulations to the cheerleaders and dance team for their performances at state 

cheer and dance.  The cheerleaders were sixth with their side line routine and place 

seventh in game day.  The dance team was third in high kick routine and hip hop in their 

hip hop routine.  The girls’ basketball team finished up with a record of 10-12.   Shelby 

Kaup was second team, and Maggie Schmidt was selected as honorable mention for the 

Nebraska Capitol Conference.  The boys’ basketball team finished with a 13-10 record. 

Grant Miller and Jackson Borgmann were selected second team, and Andy Theiler was 

selected as honorable mention for the Nebraska Capitol Conference.  In wrestling we had 

Remington Gay, Clayton Koch, Riley Smith, qualify for state wrestling.  Riley Smith 

finish 5th place in the state at 182 pounds as a senior.      

 

 

Booster Club Basketball and Youth Wrestling Tournament 

 

 On Saturday, February 4th we helped the Arlington Booster Club host their annual 

basketball tournament.  There were 32 teams in the tournament.  This was a great 

opportunity for our coaches, athletes, and administration to work with the citizens of 

Arlington to help raise money for the booster club.  On Saturday February 24th we were 

also able to help host the Arlington Youth Wrestling Tournament.  There were 

approximately 250 wrestlers competing in the tournament.  This was also a great 

opportunity for our coaches, athletes, and administration to work with the citizens of 

Arlington to help raise money for the Arlington Youth Wrestling Club.            

 

Key Up Coming Dates 

 

 The variety show, Beauty and the Beast, is March 17th and 18th at 7p.m. 

 On April 29th the NCC track meet will be at DC West. 

 On April 28th we will host the Arlington Boys Golf Invite. 

 On May 4th we will host the Arlington Jr. Track Invite. 

 On May 5th we will host the Arlington Track Invite. 


